
!                      ! ! ! September 1, 2015

Dear First and Second Grade Families,

! Quick reminder that there will be an open house 
tomorrow, Wednesday September 2, beginning at 5:00 
pm and ending at 5:50pm. Classroom visits will start at 
5:00 pm. At 5:30 pm we will meet as a group to talk 
about the logistics of your student’s day. At 5:50 pm, 
Scott Farnsworth will speak to all the parents and 
students in the multi-purpose room. Then a potluck will 
follow. 

! We look forward to seeing you all.

! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! Thank You,

! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! Rachel Brown
! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! Chelsey Hook


